PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE 2021-2022 BUDGET
APRIL 12, 2021 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci
Trustees: Joseph Ingalls, Joseph Flint, Richard Head
Absent: Trustee Joshua Greenthal
Clerk: Vanessa Scott
Treasurer: Kristene Libordi
Superintendent Richard Scavo

Mayor John Falci opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 PM.

Mayor went over the proposed budget of $166,881 with a tax rate of $4.12144 which is a 3.71% increase from last
year.

A period of time was open to the public for questions, comments and suggestions. No reply from the public. Mayor
Falci reminded the public that they could call in to the Clerk’s office at any time with questions.

Hearing was adjourned at 6:16 PM.
Respectfully submitted

Vanessa Scott
Clerk



